Pasquaney School District
SAU 108
Bridgewater Town Hall
297 Mayhew Turnpike
Bridgewater, NH 03222

February 1, 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to the Pasquaney School District. We are actively preparing for the upcoming 2025 -
2026 school year. For our high school students, tuition agreements are in place for the students
from our three towns to attend Newfound Regional High School or Plymouth Regional High
School.

To best plan for the students currently enrolled in 8th - 11th grade, we need additional information
from you.

Please let us know which school your high school child will attend in September of 2025 by
completing the High School Enrollment Form by February 12, 2025. Please complete one form per
student currently in grades 8-11.

This information will be communicated to your school of choice so we can begin a smooth
transition process.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please feel free to reach out.

Thank you for your attention to this information. We look forward to working together as we build
a strong foundation for the Pasquaney School District.

Sincerely,

Russell E. Holden
rholden@saulQ8.org




